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Comments: Heber wild horses have been around, since at least 1907 and ofcourse likely centuries before. The

Heber wild horses are a historic population that merits real protection and sincere humane management by the

Forest Service. There is a better, more sustainable, cheaper, and more humane way to manage wild horse

population numbers. It is a proven safe and efficient method called PZP that can be darted in the field without

capture. This is what the forest service must try first, before any extreme removals to unsustainable numbers.


